

P. O. Box 5366 • Valdosta, Georgia 31603-5366 Phone 229-244-1321 • 800-627-6630 • Fax 229-247-6361 www.georgiapecan.com

Dear Fundraisers,

We have had a great growing season for pecans this year. The crop looks good and should be one of the best in recent years.

Our gift items continue to be a good source of revenue for many of our groups. The gift items are pictured on the back of our order sheet. While the bagged nuts MUST be purchased in full cases, please note that gift items are sold individually. The gift items are available with no additional freight charges, IF purchased with cases of bagged nuts. If gift items are bought individually, you must call for additional freight charges.

The purchase prices are on the price lists as usual. (This is the price you pay us.) You control your selling price. If you need more order sheets, please call us.

For those interested in the SAMPLER case of bagged nuts which enables you to try the many flavors of nuts, this case contains one pound each of the nuts listed with an "*" beside them.

All new crop nuts should be available by the first of November. If your sales require earlier shipment, we always have fresh refrigerated nuts available for immediate shipment. Just remember, NO chocolate items can be shipped until cooler weather, usually the first of November.

You can order with confidence from South Georgia Pecan Company knowing we constantly strive to be the best in the business by providing a clean consumer safe product that is tested in our lab daily.

We hope you have a successful fund raising program. Together we can make this season the best ever. Thank you for your continued business with our company and we look forward to working with you again this fall!

NOTE: WE DO NOT OFFER INDIVIDUAL BAGS OR MIXED CASES.

Sincerely, South Georgia Pecan Co.